
Harding University
Scholar Works at Harding

John Allen Chalk: Personal Correspondence John Allen Chalk

12-13-1966

From: W. Joe Hacker, Jr.
W. Joe Hacker, Jr.

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the John Allen
Chalk at Scholar Works at Harding. It has been accepted for inclusion in
John Allen Chalk: Personal Correspondence by an authorized
administrator of Scholar Works at Harding. For more information, please
contact scholarworks@harding.edu.

Recommended Citation
Hacker, Jr., W. J. (1966). From: W. Joe Hacker, Jr.. Retrieved from https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal/2826

https://scholarworks.harding.edu?utm_source=scholarworks.harding.edu%2Fhst-chalk-personal%2F2826&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal?utm_source=scholarworks.harding.edu%2Fhst-chalk-personal%2F2826&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk?utm_source=scholarworks.harding.edu%2Fhst-chalk-personal%2F2826&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal?utm_source=scholarworks.harding.edu%2Fhst-chalk-personal%2F2826&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal/2826?utm_source=scholarworks.harding.edu%2Fhst-chalk-personal%2F2826&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:scholarworks@harding.edu
http://www.harding.edu/?utm_source=scholarworks.harding.edu%2Fhst-chalk-personal%2F2826&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://www.harding.edu/?utm_source=scholarworks.harding.edu%2Fhst-chalk-personal%2F2826&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages


BIBLE DEPARTMENT 

December 13, 1966 

Mr. John Allen Chalk 
Herald of Truth 
Box 2439 
Abilene, Texas 76904 

Dear John Allen: 

72143 

Thanks for your letter of December 1, 1966. I appreciate the kind words 
you had to say about our lectureship. I am looking forward to being 
associated with you again during the Christian Workers Workshop, August 
7-10, 1967. I will be keeping in touch with you as plans develop. 

w. Joe Hacker, Jr., Chairman 
Bible Department 
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